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26 Carvers attended today’s meeting.

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM. The meeting will start at 9:00 AM. We

have the Hall till 12:00 pm

Treasurer’s Report:

Cookies:

Guests:

Website:

Business:

Tech talk:

Treasurer’s report is presented at the beginning of each month.

Thank you to Leo and Susan for the goodies this week. There are some openings for
cookie sign-up, please add your name to the list for bringing cookies.

Welcome to Susan, Brian and Dan. Also welcome to Jim Belrose.

The website is up-to-date. Facebook is also up-to-date.

Dennis asked how we should communicate when the meeting is cancelled due to
adverse weather. There was much discussion. The group ultimately decided that

the president will send out an email when the meeting is cancelled. Members that

do not have email addresses on file will receive a phone call from the president.

Approximately 5 people are interested in purchasing a Triple C sweatshirt. Pat will
explore pricing and sizing information.

Larry’s birthday is coming up. Happy Birthday Larry!
Updated membership list is on the table.

Gary has Noah’s Ark project cut-outs available. There are also spare pieces of wood
from cut-out ‘discards’ available on the table for anyone who wants to take it.

Jim Belrose will lead an Intarsia discussion today.

Swans are now being collected for the Return of the Swans event. These will be sold
as a club fundraiser. All swan carving donations are appreciated.

None today.

Upcoming Events:

March 9th

Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum.
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